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St. Dominic’s School promotes the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children.

Dear families and friends of  St. Dominic’s,

On Sunday at Mass, we listened to the Gospel of  Mark where Jesus taught about the 

Kingdom of  God being likened to a mustard seed. The mustard seed was the 

smallest seed, but it grew into a huge plant. In this parable, Jesus teaches that 

although the Kingdom of  God started small, with Jesus and the disciples, 

it would grow and spread across the world to unlimited numbers of  followers. We 

pray that we are the face of  God to all that we encounter, as members of  God’s 

Kingdom in the community of  St. Dominic’s.

It was wonderful to have so many of  our beautiful students back to school on Friday. 

They were very happy to be back at school seeing their teachers face to face and 

playing with their friends.

Earlier this year, all Catholic schools in the Archdiocese of  Melbourne had a change 

of  governance with all schools now being part of  MACS (Melbourne Archdiocese 

Catholic Schools), with all schools now being required to have a School Advisory 

Council (SAC). School Advisory Councils (SAC) are advisory groups which form an 

important expression of  the educational partnership that exists between parents, 

schools, parishes and the wider community to support all students. The SAC 

provides a forum for discussion and discernment, where the parent voice and 

perspective are available to influence the decisions made by the principal and parish 

priest for the good of  school and parish where the wellbeing and outcomes for 

students is paramount. If  any parents are interested in joining this group which will 

meet one or two times per term, please let me know.

Here’s hoping that we have a smooth few weeks till the end of  Term 2- students finish 

at 1.30pm on Friday June 25th. Term 3 begins on Monday July 12th.

All students should be in full winter uniform each day-no exceptions.

Teachers have been busy working on student reports over the last few weeks. 

Semester One achievement reports will be sent home on Thursday June 24th next 

week. If  you would like to chat to teachers about your child’s report, you can email 

the teacher to arrange a time early in Term 3.

We are accepting enrolments for Prep and other year levels for 2022-Please spread 

the word about our fantastic school!

Have a great week- Alison 
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St. Dominic’s School promotes the safety, wellbeing and inclusion of all children.

Don’t forget to 
use the Skoolbag
app to read the 
newsletter and 

inform the 
school of student 

absences.

OUR VALUES AWARDS-WEEK 8

Class Students

Prep M Vera Charbel

Prep N Tuleen Gabriella

1I Gabriel Y Vanna

1J Kamil Y Marian S

2K Eluney Z Stella N

2L Chelsea Gabrial

3/4O Sandra Max

3/4P Jaswanth Tj

3/4Q Aaron Romeo

5/6H Zaen Katia

5/6R Roshika C Onail L

5/6S Xavier Carlos

Mrs Burnett

Miss Sharon

Miss Helen

Let your light shine award:

Xavier G, Alexandra, Elbron

No Kelly Sports this week and next!
School Assemblies will be online only.
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